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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Unfortunately, for health reasons, Mrs Heath is required to take some time off work with immediate 
effect.  Please read below a message from Mrs Heath. 
 

A message from Mrs Heath 
I am truly saddened that I will not be Depute Head Teacher in St. John Ogilvie for 
the foreseeable future.  Unfortunately, I have a health issue and I have to undergo 
treatment.  I am trying to be positive and ask for your thoughts and prayers at this 
time.   
 
I have a very supportive family including my four girls and so I hope to be able to be 
out and about with them when I feel well enough to do so.  Therefore, you may see me 
out with my family and as always, I will want to say hello. 
 
I am very much missing the children and I have been keeping in touch with Miss 
Murray and the staff.   
 
The children have not been included in this letter but as parents/carers you can let 
them know.  Miss Murray will speak with the children at assembly to let them know 
that I am going to be absent from work.   
  
Nicola Heath 
Depute Head Teacher 
 

 

As a school community we are very much missing Mrs Heath she is a very special member of our 
school.  In the interim Mrs Watt will cover the role of Acting Depute Head Teacher.  Miss MacNeil will 
support her in this role by taking responsibility for Religious Education across the school.  
 
Please can I ask that you keep Mrs Heath and her family in your prayers at this time. 
 
Yours, 
 
  

 
Lorna Murray 
Head Teacher 
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